COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th April, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acquaint you that the Corporation
of Lloyd's has forwarded here a copy of the report of
survey held on the 4th ultimo by a Surveyor appointed
by your goodselves on the machinery of the motorship
"NEW DAGENHAM ",

It 1s observed from the report that the
Surveyor recommended the renewal of three c¢ylinder
covers and gear wheel of a dynamo engine and the
renswal of all the starting batteries, and in these
circumstances I shall be glad if you will kindly
request him to state whether the re commended repalrs
have been carried out, or what arrangements were made
in regard thereto.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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